


BY THE
NUMBERS 

 10, 692 Active Clients 
 331 Transit Trips Recorded

 452 Telework Days Recorded 
 84 Vanpool Trips Recorded 
 189 Carpool Trips Recorded 
 18.6 Tons of CO2 Reduced 

 60 lbs of NOx Reduced
$25,610 - Money Saved 

 



REGIONAL 
TRANSPORTATION

PARTICIPATION 

Participated in the Office of Intermodal
Planning and Investment Project
Pipeline: Richmond District Projects
meeting. 
Shared Central Virginia Transportation
Authority’s (CVTA) appropriation of $113
million to transportation priority projects
across the region.
Continued to promote GRTC's Micro-
Transit Survey.



TRANSIT
TALK 

Shared GRTC service updates and
notices. 
Shared GRTC's employment
recruitment featuring Doug’s
story. 
Executive Director participated in
GRTC Holiday Video
Announcement.



PARTNERSHIP 
WITH 

RVAGREEN 2050

Promoted RVAgreen 2050’s
December newsletter focused on
improving air quality and sharing
information, resources, and events,
and ways to get involved to support
this focus on various social media
platforms.
Shared their December quick air
quality survey.



GREENER
(HOLI)DAYS

PLEDGE

Encouraged citizens to take the Greener
(Holi)Days pledge.
Promoted a sustainable holiday season
through “green” actions that help
reduce emissions such as trip chaining,
conserving energy through LED lighting
and energy “vampires” and supporting
better air quality in the winter months.
Randomly selected weekly winners.



COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT 

Shared the following from RVA Bike
Share: City of Richmond’s Burgers for
Bikeshare in the Fairfield Court
community, RVA Bike Share’s Biotech
Park station closure and a new station at
Chimborazo Park.   
Shared Christmas Tree Recycling events
in the following localities: Henrico,
Chesterfield, New Kent and Hopewell.



Follow Us

 
804.643.7433

Partner With Us 

Facebook
LinkedIn
Twitter

Instagram

ridefinders.com


